
 
 

 
 
 

Aotearoa Workplace Support has been a Mission partner with 

Vitae for over 50 years.  
 

We started as one organisation, working across both islands. Over time this 

has shifted into a collaborative partnership with Vitae focusing on providing 

services to the North Island and Workplace Support focusing on the South 

Island.  

 

Together, we have an increased capacity to support workplaces with 

employees spread across the country, in times of high demand or when 

responding to clients with complex requirements. 

 

Alongside our national network of clinicians, staff supporters and trauma 

responders, our partnership enables us to streamline our approach and 

provide a cohesive service to clients. 

 

Although we are separate organizations, the heart of our joint mission to 

provide support to those that needs, remains a strong common thread that 

unites us in this important work.  

 

 

You can learn more about Workplace Support at  

https://www.workplacesupport.co.nz/  
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